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August 6, 2024 
 
 
ROSELAND PAVEMENT MAINTENANCE- 2024 / CITY CONTRACT NO. C02383 
 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
The City of Santa Rosa is contracting with GHILOTTI BROTHERS for the construction of the above-
referenced project. Construction will begin in late August and last approximately 8 weeks. This 
project will start by upgrading all 33 curb ramps to the current Americans with Disability Act (ADA) 
standards, followed by a two-step process known as the cape seal.  A cape seal is comprised of 
chip sealing followed by a slurry seal and dig-out repairs. All existing striping impacted by the 
project will be reinstalled to their original configurations.   
 
Though temporary impacts on your neighborhood are inevitable, we aim to improve our community 
infrastructure without creating more disturbance than necessary.  The Contractor will be advised 
that daily and weekly activities such as mail delivery and garbage service must continue during the 
project.  If you have special needs regarding access, or if you have any questions or concerns, 
please get in touch with the Project Manager or me at the following numbers: 
 

Danny Chen, City Project Manager (707)543-3911, Office  
Sam Martinez, City Inspector (707)543-3841, Office 

 
If you are aware of other occupants on your property who may not receive this notice, please share 
this notice with them or contact me with their address, and I will notify them directly. 
 
  
In addition to written communications like this, the City has created a special website where you can 
track the progress of this project.  Go to www.srcity.org/CIP, view the map, and click on the blue 
map pin corresponding to this project.  You can also view the list of all Capital Improvement 
Program projects and find this project under Project ID No: 02383. 
 
The City values your feedback. Please tell us how we did in your neighborhood by completing a 
post-construction survey. Upon completion of this project, a City representative will deliver the 
survey to homes and businesses in close proximity to the construction site. You may also access 
the survey online at www.srcity.org/construction. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
DANNY CHEN 
Assistant Engineer  




